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A welcoming and loving community of faith that learns, grows, and serves together

 

By Julie Peterson, Coordinator

Looking forward to December:
•	 December 5: Cristina Hussey, 

New York trained singer and 
entertainer will perform a variety 
of musical styles, from Barbra 
Streisand to Queen.

•	 December 12: Rossmoor’s 
“Moonglow,” an octet of singers, 
will fill Fellowship Hall with 
Christmas joy!   

•	 December 19: Join us for our 
traditional Christmas Party! 
Seedlings preschoolers will join 
will join us for a visit from Santa, 
and we will sing our favorite 
Christmas carols with Mike Kistner 
leading us. 

•	 NO THURSDAY FELLOWSHIP 
December 26 and January 2

Our typical daily schedule is as 
follows:

•	 11:00 a.m. “Meet and Greet” with 
snacks and beverages.

•	 11:15 a.m. Creative arts and 
crafts, activity, or light exercise 
program.

•	 12:00 p.m. Lunch: Bring a 
sandwich, and we will provide 
salad, beverages, and dessert.

•	 12:45 p.m. Entertainment.
•	 1:30 p.m. Program ends.

We invite you to join 
us and look forward 
to welcoming you!
Questions? Contact 
Julie Peterson at 
julie@lopc.org for 
more information.

In November, there was so much to 
be thankful for! We were grateful 

for the continued growth of our 
program, both in number of guests 
attending, and also for the fellowship, 
camaraderie, and friendships that 
continue to blossom and grow 
stronger. Meeting weekly, except 
for holiday breaks, provides the 
continuity to build these strong 
relationships. We are also blessed to 
have a dedicated group of volunteers 
who give generously of their time 
and talents and make our program 
is possible. We have welcomed new 
guests and new volunteers in the 
past weeks to add to our already 
wonderful group.
To accommodate LOPC’s hosting of 
Winter Nights in Fellowship Hall we 
met in the Oak Room on November 
7. We honored our veterans and had 
a meaningful program by ARF and 
how they help veterans with PTSD. 
On November 14, Joe and Gillian 
Roebuck wowed us with a program 
on “Remembering our Favorite 
Songwriters.” And on November 21 
we enjoyed a Michael Kistner sing 
along. 
We are looking forward to our three 
December gatherings on 12/5, 12/12, 
and 12/19. We will not meet 12/26 
and 1/2. We will resume Thursday 
Fellowship on January 9, 2025.

thursdayFellowship
c a r i n g  •  s h a r i n g  •  l o v i n g

Every Thursday 
11:00 a.m. – 1:30 p.m.
Fellowship Hall

A program for Senior Care Ministries


